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Me pēwhea te whakakanohi i a koe anō? 
How would you like to be represented?
Your feedback on the following questions will help Council make their final decision on 31 October 2024 on the 
representation arrangements for the 2025 local government elections. The decision to establish a Māori ward 
has been made and is not part of this review. Under new legislation, Council will need to hold a poll at the  
2025 local government elections to determine if the Māori ward remains in place for the 2028 and 2031 local 
government elections.

1. Do you agree with keeping the number of councillors to 10? 

Yes No

Tell us more:

2. Do you agree with having seven ward councillors, two districtwide councillors and one Māori ward councillor? 

Yes No

Tell us more:

3. If you did not agree to 1 or 2, what changes to the initial proposed arrangements would you make? 
Note: In line with legislation, arrangements must include one Māori ward councillor and at least one 
general ward councillor. 

4. Do you agree with keeping the number and membership of community boards to five represented by four 
elected representatives each, and retaining the number of councillors appointed to community boards? 

Yes No

Tell us more:

For more information visit 
haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz/
RepresentationReview

Have your say
There are several ways for you to provide your feedback 
on our proposed Council structure, including completing 
this survey and returning it to us, complete the survey  
on our website, or completing it at one of our libraries  
or service centres by Thursday 12 September 5pm.

Have  
your say



5. Do you agree with the proposed general ward and community board boundary lines for Ōtaki and Waikanae? 

Yes No

Tell us more:

6. Do you agree with the proposed general ward boundary lines for Paekākāriki-Raumati  
and Paraparaumu, and the Paekākāriki and Paraparaumu community boards? 

Yes No

Tell us more:

7. Is there anything else you would like to say to guide councillors’ thinking on the representation review? 

8. Would you like to speak to your submission in person on Tuesday 24 September 2024? 

Yes No

Please remember to fill out your details below if you’d like to speak to your submission. We will need to be able 
to contact you to arrange a specific time to have your say on the district’s representation arrangements.

Your details
First name: Surname:

Postal address:         Postcode:

Email: Phone:

What ward do you reside in?

  Ōtaki   Waikanae   Paraparaumu   Paekākāriki-Raumati

Publishing feedback
Your name and feedback will be publicly available in Council reports which will be included in Council meeting 
agendas unless you ask for your name to be withheld. 

  I do not want my name published with my feedback.


